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DIARY DATES 

AUGUST  
Friday 15th  Assemblies (Rec-Year 2 11:20am – 12:00pm & Year 3-7 12:10pm -12:50pm) 

SAPSASA Table Tennis 

SAPSASA Athletics trials 1:50pm 
Mon 18th – Fri 22nd  BOOK WEEK “Connect to Reading – Reading to Connect” 

Wednesday 20th “Cook A Book” performance for Years 2, 3, 4 in Langley Hall 
Year 6/7 Magic Millions Performance 

6pm – OSHC Committee Meeting 
Thursday 21st Discos - R-2: Lunch time; Years 2-4: 5:00 – 6:15PM; Years 5-7: 6:30 – 8:00PM 

Friday 22nd  Book Week Dress up Parade 10:15am  (Come as your favourite book character) 

Tues 26th - Thurs 28th  Phil Cummings Workshops  
Wednesday 27th SAPSASA Athletics Carnival 

SEPTEMBER  
Mon 1st – Fri 5th Year 3-5 Swimming @ Westminister School  

Monday 8th  School Closure Day – Show Day 

Tues 9th – Fri 12th  Reception – Year 2 Swimming @ Westminister School 

Dear parents, carers, students and community friends, 
I often refer to the third term as our ‘premiership quarter’. Teachers and students have worked together to 
establish class learning expectations; teachers know their students and have put into place the possible 
accommodations to support success. In Term 3 teachers stretch the challenge, involving students in deeper 
thinking. 
As we walk around the school and visit classrooms on a daily basis, the leadership team is impressed by the high 
level of teacher expectations and student engagement and the broad range of learning activities in which our 
students are involved. The students have the opportunity to make choices and reflect on success. There are also 
plenty of examples of the explicit teaching of skills and practise of fluency. Many students are now working on units 
of inquiry from the history, geography and science curriculum areas, researching in pairs or small groups in 
response to questions they have posed themselves. 

Great group skills! 
Last week our older classes participated in the ‘Lab on Legs’ science program. This is a travelling science laboratory 
that moves to schools across the state and engages students in conducting experiments and solving scientific 
problems. After two days of working with our students the presenter commented that he was ‘awestruck’ by the 
excellent group learning skills they demonstrated. Not just by their ability to get along, but also by their ability to 
work collaboratively and inclusively to solve problems. 

Independence Day 
Last Friday the four Reception classes in Doolette held their first Independence Day for the year. This is when our 
Reception students wave their parents goodbye at the door to Doolette and take responsibility for organising 
themselves for their day. It was such a great success that the Reception teachers have declared every Friday an 
Independence Day! 

In the Press 
Did you notice the mentions of our school in the last issue of the Mitcham Council News? The Mitcham Council 
thanked our Student Representative Council for their part in designing the playground and for raising $10,000 
toward the cost. Our Lighthouse 40 mentoring project was also included, asking for interested people to become 
mentors. We have already attracted three new mentors as a result! 

Sue, Wayne, Louisa and Sharyn 



FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE 

Unfortunately the Quiz Night due to occur on September 6th has been CANCELLED for this year. We simply don’t 
have enough volunteers to do the work involved in running the event. If you are disappointed, perhaps you could 
consider helping out towards next year’s Quiz Night? 
We have collected a number of great prizes which we will be using in a Christmas Raffle, to be drawn at the End of 
Year concert. Other fundraising plans are the Father’s Day stall and a Ladies Night. Check out the barometer on the 
notice board and follow the fundraising success! 
 

Save the date! Friday 24th October – LADIES NIGHT. More details to follow. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Connor S, who recently competed in the Australian Under 12 in-line hockey team at the Oceania 
Championships in New Zealand. He won a gold medal when his team came first. Well done, Connor! 

WEEK 2 ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students who received the Team Worker Award during the Week 2’s assembly: 

Bailey C, Zoe G, Kurtis R, Basiten S, Louis K, Layla P, Flynn S, Jet I, Leo O, Rex W, Jessica Y, Sebastian T Eliana Z, 

D’arcy S, Andrea W, Syla T, Coco M, Sam C, Lloyd K, Cleo B, Brody F, William P, David L, Melanie S, Nathan N, Joel 

C,  Liam J, Afsaneh P, Nina J, Jack B, Austin F, Teagan C, Charlotte O, Zac S, Hayley P, Ayesha F, Phoebe H, 

Matthew T, James T, Tilly Mc, Amelia K, Zac S, Jaydon I, Jacob M, Celine B, Callum W.  

RESOURCE CENTRE 

 
 
 

There is only 3 weeks of the Premier's Reading Challenge left.  The last day of the Challenge is September 5.  We 
will not be accepting any reading challenge sheets after this date.  Please encourage you children to participate and 
meet the Premier's challenge. Congratulations to the following people for completing the challenge:   
Room 1-9: Teagan, Abby, Jessica, Ella, Hayley, Patrick, Ruby, Amy, Austin, Georgia, Tyson, Sophie, David, 
Spencer 
Room 11-14: Isabelle, Charlie, Beth, Oscar 
Room 16-21: Zahlee, Jasmine, Casper, Clare, Ariana, Jasmin, Marielle, Josiah, Amelie, Jacob, Zara, Benjamin, 
Riley, Giselle, Abby 
Room 22-24: Amelia, Leo, Alana, Rex, Oskar, Lucy, Fred, Sebastian, Sam, Lucas 
 

Great work everyone!!  To all those who have not completed the challenge, please keep reading. 
  
Book Week will be in Week 5 – the 18th to 22nd of August. This year's theme is 'Connect to 
Reading – Reading to Connect'. 
  

There will be a whole school Book Week Dress Up Parade on Friday August 22nd at 
10.15am on the basketball court outside the Resource Centre. Students, put on your 
thinking caps and dig deep in your imagination, - you are invited to come to the parade 
dressed as your favourite book character.  
  

I am looking forward to seeing the variety of characters on the day. 
  

Valerie Kearton, Teacher Librarian 

ORIENTEERING 

Did you know that our school has been mapped for orienteering purposes and that courses have been made to 
follow?  
Students from Years 3-7 have the opportunity to participate in the Orienteering School Relay Championships on 4th 
September.   
To find out more, contact Des Norman or Kim Boothey for a handout about entering this event. 
Want to learn more about this fun navigation sport and events happening? Look at the Orienteering SA website for 
more details. There is an event being held on August 16th Saturday pm at Athelstone close to where the relays are 
to be held.                                                                                                                                                         
Des Norman 



 

 

 

 

CANTEEN 

Thank you for your support with the special meal this week – we hope it was enjoyable. Thank you to my helpers 
for this special – Ruzelle, Kelly G, Kelly B, Shelly, Melissa, Cath, Nina and Libby.  
 

Just a reminder all lunch orders must have a lunch bag please. You can buy them in bulk (5c each) from the 
canteen, or plain brown paper bags from the supermarket. Money must be wrapped in paper or in a zip-lock plastic 
bag (no lost money!) and the plastic bag will be returned with the lunch order, ready for next time! 
 

Hot Chocolate is available all day for $1.20 – a great option during these colder days. 
 

Sushi Tuesday is very popular! All sushi orders close at 9am Tuesday mornings. Please make sure you place 
your sushi order in the special order box – found in the canteen, not in the classroom order box. It is always out 
and ready to receive advanced orders.  
 

Helen Parsons, Canteen Manager 

SAPSASA 

Our SAPSASA Basketball teams enjoyed 
the recent carnival. 

They are to be congratulated on their 

excellent teamwork and enthusiastic 
participation. 

They look like they’re having fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AFTER HOURS SPORT 

NETBALL 
26 July 
A1 (Kelly): Highgate 36 defeated CLG 10 
C1 (Belinda): CLG 33 defeated 
Hawthorndene 8 
C2 (Kate/Emma): CLG 17 defeated 
Blackwood 5 
D2 (Jan): CLG 16 defeated St John's 
Grammar 3 
D2 (Kate/Bronnie): Westbourne Park v 
CLG 
E EXP (Sarah): BYE 
E EXP (Kell/Jo): Scored 14 goals against 
Highgate 
E EXP (Kat): Scored 15 goals against 
Westbourne Park 
E BEG (Paula): CLG v Belair 
F (Tania): CLG v Black Forest 
F (Nikki): CLG v Highgate 

2 August 
A1 (Kelly): Braeview 32 defeated CLG 31 
C1 (Belinda): CLG 9 defeated Belair 7 
C2 (Kate/Emma): CLG v Happy Valley  
D2 (Jan): BYE 
D2 (Kate/Bronnie): CLG v Highgate 
E EXP (Sarah): Scored 12 goals against 
Black Forest 
E EXP (Kell/Jo): Scored 5 goals against 
Immanuel 
E EXP (Kat): Scored 7 goals against 
Westminster 
E BEG (Paula): CLG v Coromandel Valley 
F (Tania): CLG v St John Baptist 
F (Nikki): CLG v Westbourne Park 

 
  

9 August 
A1 (Kelly): CLG 28 defeated Westbourne 
Park 18  
C1 (Belinda): CLG 11 defeated Immanuel 
4 
C2 (Kate/Emma): Clapham v CLG 
D2 (Jan): CLG 5 drew Flagstaff Hill 5 
D2 (Kate/Bronnie): CLG v Glen Osmond 
E EXP (Sarah): Scored 9 goals against 
Coromandel Valley 
E EXP (Kell/Jo): Scored 8 goals against 
Westminster 
E EXP (Kat): Scored 6 goals against 
Highgate 
E BEG (Paula): Bellevue Heights v CLG 
F (Tania): CLG v CLG 
F (Nikki): CLG v CLG 

SRC – DISCO 

On Thursday the 21st of August week 5 there will be 3 discos to raise money for new outdoor learning equipment.  

R/1: During lunch Entry $3 (which includes chips and a drink)  

Years 2-4: 5pm to 6:15pm Entry $4 (also available: drinks $1.50, chips $1.50 & glow sticks 2 for 50c)  

Years 5-7: 6:30 to 8:00pm Entry $4 (also available: drinks $1.50, chips $1.50 & glow sticks 2 for 50c) 

This disco is casual dress, there is no theme. All the discos will be held in Langley Hall. We look forward to seeing 
you there!!!     



PLAY IS THE WAY WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 

When: Wednesday 3rd September 2014, 6:30-8:00pm in Langley Hall (school gym) 

This is an interactive workshop – wear sneakers or flat shoes! 

This is a free workshop for CLG parents (no children can attend). We are limited to 
only 50 spaces so please register ASAP at the Front Office. One ticket per family.  
If you cannot attend after registering, please return your ticket so we can reallocate 
it. For more information on Play is the Way, please visit their website:  

https://playistheway.com.au/content/9-for-parents 

 SCHOOL DENTAL SERVICE 

The School Dental Service is a Child Dental Benefits Schedule provider. All babies, 
children and young people under 18 years are welcome to attend. Dental care is 
FREE for most children. Children who do not qualify for the Child Dental Benefits 
Schedule can also attend – a small fee will apply for each course of general dental care 
provided. All dental care provided is FREE for preschool children. To locate your local 
School Dental Clinic, or for more information about the Child Dental Benefits Schedule, 
visit www.sadental.sa.gov.au 

OSHC 

SCHOOL CLOSURE - Monday September 8th 
OSHC is visiting Mitcham Cinemas to see the movie “LEGENDS OF OZ” (rated PG). Children must be at OSHC no 
later than 8.45am to allow sufficient time to catch public transport. There are no half day bookings and all children 
must bring their own recess and lunch (no spending money) Afternoon tea is provided as usual. 
Parents please make sure that appropriate clothing is worn (i.e. wet weather gear, sensible walking shoes. etc.) 
The second half of the day will be spent back at OSHC “headquarters” participating in craft activities and 
indoor/outdoor games.  
Cost of the day is $50.50 (normal CCB applies) Cancelation on the day will incur the full fee. 
Staff must be given any medication (in original packaging with instructions) that their child might require during 
that day. 
Please return booking form below to the office or Inta WITHOUT FEES no later than 12 noon on Friday 29th 
August. NO BOOKINGS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE. Any queries please ring Inta on 8276 9065. 
 
Look out for the September/ October Vac Care programme coming out in week 6. Those still owing money for the 
July Vac care must pay their accounts ASAP otherwise your child/ren will be unable to attend. Future Vac care 
programmes will be available from the Front Office, OSHC Office and online. Keep an eye out in week 6! 

................................................................................................................................................................................. 

OSHC SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY: Monday 8th September 

Child/ren name/s and class:....................................................................................................................................... 

Emergency contact details:......................................................................................................................................... 

Relevant medical information:..................................................................................................................................... 

……………………............................................................................................................................................................ 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

COME SING WITH…THE ADELAIDE ALLSORTS HARMONY CHORUS: A Cappella, Jazz, Swing, Rock, Pop in 4 
part close harmony. Youth and Adult Chorus on Friday Evenings @ The Corner, 93 Oaklands Road, Warradale (corner 
of Oaklands Road and Diagonal Road) Call Sarah on 0434 930 626 for more details www.adelaideallsorts.org  
 

 
DOES YOUR CHILD HAVE AN INTEREST IN DANCE? Jennifer Marshall School of dance has new classes starting in Jazz, Tap & Ballet in 4 great 
local locations. Come Try 2 free classes to see if dance is something your child is interested in, call Jennifer on Mob: 0413 010 835, Ph: (08) 8384 
4491 Flexible Payment options for parents. We offer competition options for students, recreational and exams based dance 
 

DANCE WITH MARTINE QUIGLEY: at the Scout Hall after school hours on Fridays, beginning Fri 29th August. Martine Quigley Dance Education 
provides safe dance education in a fun and positive environment, for BOYS & GIRLS. She is offering HIP HOP classes for 6- 12 year olds, and other 
styles including jazz and tap if preferred. Martine Quigley has trained at Barbara Jayne Dance Centre, Sydney Dance Company and Broadway Dance 
Centre (New York). She has worked in the USA for 10 years with career highlights including David Letterman, The Grammy Awards, Ugly Betty, 
Enchanted, Madonna. Choreographic and Teaching highlights include Australian Grand Prix opening ceremony, National Rugby League half-time show, 
Red Bull soccer (Giants Stadium USA), students accepted into American Ballet Theatre, Mary Poppins on Broadway. Martine is Dance Director at OLSH 
College. Martine Quigley and faculty are all qualified industry professionals. Any enquiries please refer www.martinequigley.com or contact 
info@martinequigley.com or 0497 714 141 

http://www.sadental.sa.gov.au/
http://www.adelaideallsorts.org/

